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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY  

Membership, Wesburn Manor Home Advisory 
Committee  

Date: June 11, 2009 

To: Advisory Committee on Long-Term Care Homes and Services 

From: General Manager, Long-Term Care Homes and Services 

Wards: Ward 3 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to provide an update on the Home Advisory Committee 
membership at Wesburn Manor.  

Financial Impact 
There are no financial implications arising out of this report.  

COMMENTS 
The Administrator of Wesburn Manor has advised that there are membership changes to 
the Wesburn Manor Home Advisory Committee.  

The position of Chair of Home Advisory has been on an interim basis held by Mr. Frank 
Mitchell, former family committee chair.  Due to personal commitments, the committee 
members unanimously endorsed at the last meeting that Mr. Brian Brennand would 
Co-Chair the Committee with Mr. Mitchell.  Mr. Brennand represents the Markland 
Woods Community and has been a valuable member of our Home Advisory since 
opening in 2003 and previously at Albion Lodge.  

The Co-Chair of the Home Advisory Committee and the Administrator, together with 
members advise of the following changes.  Ameilia Avila is the Family Committee 
representative.  Ms. Avila has been an active family member for the past five and a half 
years and is an active advocate for the residents of Wesburn Manor.  Evelyn Porter has 
been a resident of Wesburn Manor for the past six months and is the newly elected 
President of the Residents’ Council.  Mrs. Porter is very active at Wesburn Manor and 
brings the interests of all residents to the Home Advisory Committee.  Mandeep Khera 
has been the Senior Coordinator at Wesburn Manor’s Adult Day Service Program 
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operated by the Etobicoke Services for Seniors since opening in November 2009.  
Wesburn Manor is pleased to have this additional community partner representation on 
its Home Advisory Committee.  Ms. Khera brings to our committee the interests of the 
day clients and a community-based perspective.  Two additional members have been 
recruited through our long standing relationship with Richview United Church.  Margaret 
Eve has been an active member of her church and the Women’s Guild for some time and 
an active member in the local community for many years.  Margaret expressed her 
interest and willingness to participate in our committee.  Donna Fowler, also associated 
with Richview United Church has been active in the Etobicoke community for many 
years.  Participation is supported by the Wesburn Manor Home Advisory Committee for 
both Margaret and Donna.  

Wesburn Manor’s Home Advisory Committee believes that these new members will be 
an asset to their Committee.  

CONTACT 
Elaine Russell, Administrator, Wesburn Manor 
Phone: (416) 394-3605; Fax: (416) 394-3606; Email: erussell@toronto.ca

  

SIGNATURE    

_______________________________  

Sandra Pitters 
General Manager, Long-Term Care Homes and Services  


